Tuscola County Road Commission 1733 S. Mertz Road Caro, MI 48723

Phone: 989-673-2128 * Fax: 989-673-3294

Website: tuscolaroad.org

Office Hours: 7:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Monday-Friday (Winter)

7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Monday-Thursday (Summer)

Board Meetings: Every Other Thursday – 8:00 a.m.

Chairman John G. Laurie

5380 Green Road, Gagetown, MI 48735

989-665-0136

Vice-Chair Julie Matuszak

2523 E. Caro Road, Caro, MI 48723

989-673-3211

Member David Kennard

6701 Sheridan Road, Vassar, MI 48768

989-871-2142

Member Duane Weber

9309 Millington Road, Vassar, MI 48768

989-550-9309

Member Brian Schriber

1714 Biebel Road, Caro, MI 48723

989-551-1714